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Dates for your Diary





March 2024 





Tuesday 5th – Debbie Miles 2.30pm on the Avalon Community 





Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th - Mother’s Day High Tea 11.00am – 4.00pm 





Friday 15th - The Cheltenham Gold Cup 11.00am – 6.00pm 








Friday 29th - Latimer Court Big Easter egg hunt – 2.30pm 





April 2024 





Saturday 6th - Spring Fair event 2.00pm – 5.00pm 





Tuesday 9th – Sandy Lawrence show – 3.00pm





21st Sunday – National Tea Day – Tasting afternoon





Tuesday 23rd – St George’s Day afternoon tea











Latimer Court 





Dear Friends and Family 





I hope that you are all well. 





I am delighted to inform you that we have been approved to have the WOW refurbishment commencing in May 2024, further details to follow. 


Enable (electronic care plans) are being introduced in June we will keep you posted when we have more information. 


We have had confirmation from the GP surgery that the Shingles and Pneumococcal vaccines are being administrated on 6 March 2024, so consent forms will be forwarded to you. 


The next family and friends meeting is on 29th March 2024 at 3pm if you wish to raise items for the agenda, we look forward to seeing you. 





Thank you all for your ongoing support to myself and my team, it is much appreciated. 











General Manager Donna 





Sunday 6th April 


We need your help we are planning on doing a Spring Fair on the 6th April in the courtyard at Latimer court, Fingers cross the sunshine will be shinning. If you have any unwanted gifts that can go towards   Raffle or Tombola this will help. There will be a Variety of stalls if you would like to take part in our spring fair or hire a table for a stall please speak to Dan on the Activity Team… 








This year Donna and Dan have challenged Pam who part of our activity team who runs Knit and Natter on a Friday afternoon. To make the longest scarf from room 7 all the way to room 34.





If you have any wool that you no longer need or would like to donate any wool, you can leave it at reception and then this can be handed over to our activity team...





Many thanks Dan from Activity Team
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SPOTLIGHT ON…


Congratulations to our employee of the month Sam Molyneux for outstanding document!!! Nominated by Kirsty CDN     WELL DONE 








What we’ve been up to...








Don’t forgot to follow us at @BarchesterLatimerCourt


 


Our best story January has reached 5.9k people 





Doris, our beautiful and delightful resident, celebrated her 105th Birthday today with family, friends and staff.


Doris also received many birthday cards from people she knew and the generosity of total strangers who wanted to send her wishes for this milestone birthday - we were blown away! She also received a birthday card from the Royal family too, signed by King Charles and Queen Camilla.
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A warm welcome to our new staff member’s here at Latimer Court… 





Madeleine Gladwin – Deputy Manager 


Becky Ward – Admin 


Danni Philips Admin Assistant 


Jon Maine – Head Chef 


Jackie Smith Kitchen Assistant. 


Viki Dimmock 











�





From all the team at Latimer Court we’d like to �say a big thank you to you all for all your support.











Latimer Court Care Home 


Darwin Avenue, Worcester, WR5 1SP�Tel: 01905 363270       � HYPERLINK "mailto:Latimercourt@barchester.com" �Latimercourt@barchester.com� 








NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND


 Latimer Court 





Sensory Room on Memory Lane Grand Opening April 1st… 


Monday April 1st will be the grand opening of our brand new sensory room on Memory Lane for everyone to take part in and join us on the day as we have a look inside...   


Everyone welcome 





Easter Egg Donation 


We are collecting Easter egg for the Riverbank Ward at the Worcester Royal Hospital for the children’s at Easter. We have made a drop off point in reception for all the Easter eggs to be dropped off... All donations greatly appreciated.





LET’S TALK


facebook











